71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

25th March, 1938,

Dear 8irs,

With reference to your letter of the 22nd ultimo
Fe rospecting the Penaman s.s."UAUSICAA", I now have the pleasure
to enclose a loed Line “ertificate snd copy for this ship, and
1 shall be obliged 1f youwilil be good e noush to acknowledge
the recelipt of the same,
I anm,Pear Sirs,

Yours falithfully »

Assistant Secretary.

The Union HMaritime and Shipping Lo., Ltd.,
9«13 ,Fenchurch Bulldings,
Fenchureh Sireet,
; L. 0.3,




